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Circular No.EPS/79/2017-18

To: Members of the Council

Sub: GST Council Meeting  Recommendations

Dear Member,

The GST Council, in its 26th meeting held on March 10, 2018, has decided to
extend the existing system of filing GST returns for another three months.
Further, tax exemptions for exporters has been extended by six months and
the dates for roll out of e-way bill have also been deferred.

Details of the Recommendations made by the GST Council is enclosed herewith
(click here) for your information and guidance.

In case, you need any further clarification in this regard, please get in touch
with Shri A.Ravi Kumar, Joint Director, TEXPROCIL.

Regards,

Dr. Siddhartha Rajagopal
Executive Director

TEXPROCIL

 

E Serve No. 28 of 2018                                             March 12,2018
 

http://www.newsletterservices.in/ClickCount.aspx?x=source%3dweb%2c310%2c%23%23CampaignID%23%23%2c%24%24authcode%24%24http%3A%2F%2Fwww.texprocil.org%2Fimages%2F168%2FIBTEX%2Flinks%2Ftop_ibt_header.gif
http://texprocil.org/circular/Recommendations_of_the_GST_Council.docx


2018 © TEXPROCIL| Engineering Centre, 5th Floor 9 Mathew Road, Mumbai 400 004, INDIA


